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Thank you to the parents who attended parents evening last week. It was a good opportunity to discuss homework, expectations, progress and events happening in school. It is always good to see you in school and means that everyone has a clearer understanding of what is happening.  Also, a huge thank you to the parents who came to the PTFA meeting in school to plan and organise future fund raising events for our school. Without this support, we would struggle to do everything that we do. Finally, a huge thank you to Robert and Jane Walker of Advanced Print Solutions who have done an amazing job on our school mini bus with the signage but have also donated their time and resources for free. Thank you so much!





Elicia Ricioppo, our Environmental Ambassador is taking part in a project at Barnacre Primary next week. We look forward to hearing what she has been doing. 





Aniela Phelan, our Charity Ambassador, is organising a MacMillan coffee morning on Friday, 27th September from 9 am until 10am. On behalf of Aniela, we would like to ask for donations of cakes. Please do call in for a brew if you are able to. The children will be very keen to serve you.      





Miss Taylor’s class (pre-school and reception) will be presenting their assembly on Friday 27th September at 2.30pm. All parents and friends are invited to join us for this.





We have an Open Day on Friday, 11th October from 9.30 am until 2.30pm for new parents to come and have a look. Please can you let anyone who may be looking for a school place / pre-school place about this this.  





We would like to ask for more parents to come into school to listen to readers. We will all be reading in school from 11.30am until 11.50am every day, so if you can spare a morning or two, we would be very grateful. 





Well done to Mia Dewhurst and her mum Anna for doing a 10 mile sponsored walk in aid of Baby Beat. As a group of walkers, they managed to raise over £3000. Fantastic news!!





Finally, can we ask that all invoices for after-school clubs and breakfast clubs are settled ASAP. We are finding that amounts are adding up and Mrs Cookson is in the unfortunate position of having to chase people up which isn’t pleasant for anyone. We know how busy people are but a few moments sorting this out would really help. If there are problems and we can help, please let us know and we will try to sort something out.














           


The book fair will be arriving in school on Thursday 19th September and will be here until next Wednesday. It will be in the library and will be opened after school every day until 4pm if you would like to come in with your child to have a look. School gets rewarded with books if we sell enough so please pop in if you can.


 


The school chaplaincy team are going to Salford Diocese and the Cathedral on Friday, 20th Sep to have some training for their role. We wish them every luck and know they will make us very proud. 


�We are collecting Aldi sport stickers so if you receive any, please can you send them into school for us. Many thanks .





 





We will be looking to recruit a new parent governor ASAP. Forms will be sent out this week. Please have a think about if this is something you would like to commit to. 














